December 23, 2014

Sign Concepts, Inc.
75 Bishop Street

Portland, ME 04103

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

The large standing sign on our property at 122 Warren Ave was hit by a dump truck and
damaged beyond repair. An insurance settlement was reached and the sign is to be replaced at
no cost to PWS Holdings, LLC, by Sign Concepts of 75 Bishop Street, Portland, ME.

Sign Concepts has our permission to install a replacement sign at 122 Warren Ave, Portland,
provided all the necessary permits have been obtained from the City of Portland and the size
and type of the sign meet current zoning regulations.
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Wayne Tanguay

Property Manager
PWS Holdings, LLC

wathome@maine.rr.com

207-838-3982 (C)



